
After fourteen years in Cumberland’s Bud Building Complex, Lake Shore 
Environmental has moved! The Bud complex was showing its age and with the 
addition of additional staff, it was time to move. LSE had just completed 
environmental due diligence investigations of an abandoned commercial building 
at 359 Putnam Pike in Smithfield and the new owner shared that he planned to gut 
the building to create mainly office space. Considering that this would cut our 
commute to half of what it was with instantaneous access to Route 295, it was an 
easy decision. Being a gut rehab we were able to design our space with CAD. 
Improvements include a spacious conference room, field equipment closet and 
wide open work stations and hallways. 

The move was made March 1, 2019 and there were many challenges along the 
way. We are no up to speed an enjoying the new space. Come visit us or schedule 
your next meeting at 359 Putnam Pike, Suite 105!  


